
Change in Funding Policy for Roading – Wanaka Ward

Adopted - Council 16 March 2001 

That the roading policy for the Wanaka ward be changed to allow funds from the sale of 
sections at Scurr Heights and Anderson Heights to be used to fund capital roading 
works.  The level of funding to be determined by the Board from time to time in keeping 
with the Council’s Asset Management Plan. 


